Pupil Librarians Wanted for 
Tavistock Primary School’s new Library!
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Pupils will have job training from a Librarian from the Babcock School Library service.











If your child is interested they need to write a letter telling Mrs Matthews why they should have this job by Friday 16th September. The letter should be given to your child’s classteacher.








The pupils we are looking for:


Like talking about books with other people and finding out what they like to read.


Enjoy reading all sorts of books.


Are tidy and organised and know how to look after books.


Are able to work on their own or as part of a team.


Are in year 4 or year 5.





The job will involve:





Helping Mrs Matthews and Mrs Kingham with sorting and tidying the books.


Thinking of ideas that inspire other people in the school to want to read.


Being responsible for 


                   choosing new books for the     


                 Library.


Be willing to spend one  lunchtime per week in the Library





 


    lunchtime per week in the    


    Library.











